
The Honorable Kay Granger     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair       Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee    House Appropriations Committee 
1036 Longworth House Office Building    1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C., 20515    Washington, D.C., 20515

March 31, 2023 

Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the Bright Future Community’s – The Rock Studios in fiscal year 2024. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Bright Future Community, Incorporated located at 1418 

Central Avenue, Far Rockaway, New York, 11691. The funding would be used to help people with 

small, artisinal, and ethnic food businesses to make the transition from working in their home kitchens 

to using a fully equipped professional kitchen. I certify that I nor my immediate family has any financial 

interest in this project. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 
5305(a)(2).   

Sincerely,  
 

 Gregory W. Meeks
    Member of Congress         

   

 




